
The City of Bellevue Transportation Department has been 
working on a project to construct improvements along NE 
40th Street, including sidewalks, bike lanes, repaving and 
landscaping. The design of the project has been completed, 
but construction is currently on hold due to funding 
constraints. Construction of the project will begin once 
additional funding is available. We do not have an estimate 
as to when that might be at this time. 

The project website below will be kept up to date and 
another project update mailer will be sent to addresses 
nearby once construction funding is secured and a timeline 
has been determined.

Information 
Glen Kho, Project Manager 
425-452-4586 | gkho@bellevuewa.gov
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For alternate formats, interpreters, or 
reasonable modification requests please 

phone at least 48 hours in advance 425-452-7925 
(voice) or email ghagstrom@bellevuewa.gov. For 
complaints regarding modifications, contact the 
City of Bellevue ADA, Title VI, and Equal Opportunity 
Officer at ADATitleVI@bellevuewa.gov.


